The Future of

ARCHERY

Introducing kids now to archery, and keeping them
actively interested in the outdoors, ensures that they

maintain that interest when they are older and have
children of their own.

For the past two years the United Bowhunters of Missouri
(UBM) have built PVC bows to hand out for FREE to kids
attending the Missouri Deer Classic & Outdoor Expo.

This group of dedicated bowhunters and conservationists spend
hundreds of hours each year building these PVC bows in order
to have enough to hand out to every child that wants one. At the
2012 Missouri Deer Classic the UBM gave away 200 PVC bows
to kids. Then again in 2013 this group doubled that number and
handed out 400 bows. That is 600 kids introduced to archery
just from the past two years.

This year they want to double that number again but they need
your help. It costs $1.60 to build each bow that they give away
for FREE and they need help offsetting the cost of producing
these bows. Will you consider sponsoring this great program

that puts bows in the hands of kids here in Missouri?

Will you help build and protect the sport of archery?
A $25 donation will help build

15 kids bows to give away!

Check can be made payable to: United Bowhunters of Missouri
Your donation will be noted at the UBM booth during the 2014
Missouri Deer Classic & Outdoor Expo in Columbia, Missouri.

Send payment to: United Bowhunters of Missouri,
10276 N. Farm Road 183, Fair Grove, MO 65648
donations can be made at www.unitedbowhunters.com



